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Date Friday, February 07, 2020
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Nathan
Last Name Rotman
Email nathan.rotman@airbnb.com
Address 440-101 College St W
City Toronto
Province Ontario
Postal Code M5G1L7
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Airbnb
Subject Request to appear - Public hearing Feb 24
Meeting (if known) Public hearing, Feb 24
Comments
We understand that city council will be considering amendments to their short-term rental
bylaw on February 24th. I am the Deputy Director of Airbnb Canada and am requesting to
speak at this public hearing. The specific bylaw in question is cited below. 

Thank you, 

Nathan
“That Municipal Planning Commission forward the January 28, 2020 report of the General
Manager, Community Services Department to City Council recommending

That at the time of public hearing, City Council consider Administration’s recommendation
that the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 8770, the Zoning Bylaw, and to Bylaw No. 8075,
the Business License Bylaw, as outlined in Option 3 - License Exemption for Small-Scale
Homestays; License required for Short-Term Rental Properties and in the proposed
development standards, be approved; and
That the Administration provide an additional report on the maximum number of guests,
parking requirements, potential illegal activities, enforcement of the bylaw and a business
license review with regard to all aspects of short-term accommodations.”
Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/368397


